Richmond Hill Squash Club

Long Term Injury Policy

On behalf of the Board of Directors, ‘welcome’ to the RHSC.

It is our pleasure to introduce you to the best squash sports facility in
north GTA.

Membership requires a one-year commitment. In keeping with the
squash season, the RHSC calendar runs from October to September.

RHSC Long Term Injury Policy:

For significant injury where a member is not able to play squash for an
extended period of time, the RHSC is pleased to offer a one-month
credit for each two-month period you are not able to play.

Monthly payers are expected to continue their monthly payments
through the end of the squash calendar year. A reduction is extended
to injured members in the form of a credit against payment of full
membership in the following squash calendar year.

Injured members are expected to inform the club manager of the last
date played as a result of injury and the date returned to squash play.

During an injury period, members maintain full membership rights
and privileges including 24/7 FOB access, and are encouraged to take
advantage of the exercise room, club events and weekly fellowship.

Acknowledgement of RHSC Long Term Injury Policy

Member Name:

Member Signature:
Date:
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